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I’m Nnamani Nwamaka, and I’m currently studying Global Health
Management at Coventry University. I am from Enugu State. Born
and raised in the vibrant culture of Enugu, I started my
academic journey at Ebonyi State University, where I earned a
degree in Nursing Science with a second-class lower division.
This educational path ignited my passion for healthcare and
led me to explore the world of health.

When I’m not immersed in my studies, you’ll find me chasing
adventures and reveling in nature’s wonders. There’s something
incredibly  invigorating  about  stepping  into  the  unknown,
whether it’s hiking through lush landscapes or embarking on
spontaneous road trips. The call of the wild resonates deeply
with me, and I find solace in connecting with the beauty of
our natural world.

https://wp.coventry.domains/nwamaka22/


Traveling is my ultimate passion – it’s like a magnet pulling
me  toward  new  experiences  and  cultures.  From  bustling
cityscapes to serene beaches, every destination has a story to
tell, and I’m eager to listen. Interacting with people from
diverse  backgrounds  fuels  my  curiosity  and  broadens  my
perspective, making me appreciate the rich tapestry of our
global community.

While  I’m  an  avid  explorer,  I’m  equally  devoted  to  my
friendships.  There’s  nothing  quite  like  hanging  out  with
friends, whether we’re having a laid-back evening, throwing an



energetic party, or simply bonding over our favorite movies.
My laughter is contagious, and I believe in infusing every
gathering with positivity and fun.

Water has a special place in my heart, too. I’m a swimming
enthusiast, finding tranquility in the water’s embrace. But I
don’t stop there – the allure of ship cruises, with their
endless  horizons  and  soothing  waves,  captivates  me  like
nothing else.

As  I  navigate  the  intriguing  world  of  Global  Health
Management, I carry my adventurous spirit, love for nature,
and penchant for forging connections with me. I believe that
my passion for healthcare, combined with my zest for life,
will help me make a meaningful impact on the global health
landscape. So, here’s to embracing every adventure, cherishing
the beauty of nature, and working toward a healthier world,
one step at a time!


